
Announcements
BMPC CAMPUS REMAINS CLOSED. Please note that while staff members have begun to join 
Pastors on site to support the ongoing work of the church, the BMPC campus remains closed for all 
programs. BMPC leaders are paying careful attention to the recommendations of medical and human 
resource professionals, as well as local government leaders, about re-opening our church campus in 
the coming months. Please continue to check the BMPC website, eNews and weekly announcements 
for updates. 

DONATIONS TO THE HUNGER FUND. Members the BMPC Hunger Committee are continuing to 
work earnestly in the midst of the pandemic, and they are grateful for the generosity of those who 
have helped them support our Hunger partners at significantly increased levels this spring and 
summer. But the work of fighting hunger will not end anytime soon, so we invite you as you are able 
to continue supporting the BMPC Hunger Fund this summer. Donations may be made online or by 
mailing a check to the church with Hunger Fund noted on the memo line. 

BMPC SUMMER PODCAST. The church has created a new mobile adult education resource for 
you to continue learning and growing during the summer when we are unable to be together. More 
than 10 episodes are now available online, via Apple and Google Podcasts as well as Spotify, or 
directly from our church website. These include conversations with the Rev. Dr. Agnes Norfleet about 
preaching in these days, our Parish Nurse Carol Cherry on the ways we are staying heathy in the 
midst of the crisis, and even Jeffrey Brillhart who shares about his early days as a church musician 
and what it has been like to direct a virtual church choir. New episodes are published weekly! Have an 
idea of someone in our community who you would like to hear in a future episode? Contact Rebecca 
Kirkpatrick.

VIRTUAL SMOKEFREE PROGRAM. Main Line Health’s SmokeFREE program is a free six-week 
behavior management program designed to help smokers/vapers quit. Participants may be eligible to 
receive free nicotine replacement therapy. To register for any SmokeFREE class, call 484-227-FREE. 
View flyer.   

The virtual calendar is no longer available on the BMPC website.
Please click the calendar link on the website to view church events.

https://bit.ly/HungerFundDonation
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